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There is no better way to kick off 
the start of a new school year than 
by attending Terrier Tuesday. Held on 
the first Tuesday before the official 
start of classes, incoming students are 
given the opportunity to be welcomed 
into the Saint Francis community by 
meeting lots of new people as well as 
to be introduced to all the clubs and 
activities at the college. Best of all, 
all of the incoming freshmen who 
attended had the chance to play a game 
show called “Think Fast,” where they 
got to form groups, compete for prizes, 
test their knowledge and make new 
friends.
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In October here at SFC, the annual blood drive 

was held and was a complete success! Not only did 
the hard working students, faculty and staff of SFC 
help to meet our projected goal of 50 pints of blood, 
but we surpassed it by approximately 10 or more 
pints for the two sessions that the Blood Center 
visited the campus. Students and faculty alike gave 
the “gift of life” in the true spirit of St. Francis 
himself. This “gift of life” will be distributed to 
those who so truly need it. Most of us are capable of 
making the donation, but so few actually do. The 
generosity of the SFC community will help those 
in need all over the metropolitan area. It is this 
generosity that defines the spirit of the Saint Francis 
College community.
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